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February 5, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Willamette Falls Paper Customers: 
 
Willamette Falls Paper Company is increasing prices by up to 8% on all Uncoated Offset and Specialty 
paper grades including:  Envelope Wove, Offset Smooth, Reply Card, MOCR, Laser, Capistrano Jet, and 
Ink Jet grades in all basis weights and finishes, plus all related private label grades and associated brand 
extensions.  
 
New prices are effective on all new and existing orders with confirmed ship dates of March 1, 2021, or 
later.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative for more information. We 
appreciate your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Brian Konen 
President 
Willamette Falls Paper Company 
 
 
 


